20th June 2003
To: Whom it may concern,

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR EUGENE NG Production Consultan

Eugene started work with Faber Image last year in 5th March 2002, but | had
already met Eugene since his "Phantont of the Opera"theatre days since 1995.
He had just started work in the media industry, and was a stage carpenter in
those days.

Eugene has performed well in both the theatre and media events industry. He
has worked on some major projects that include AIDS Fundraiser, the lepa . .
Maria Concert and the RCMS 6th Annual Food and Wine Festival. S

Eugene has been a conscientious worker with a very positive attitude. He has
constantly maintained a good rapport with his colleagues, and is thus well
regarded by his superiors and peers in the technical team.

In conclusion, the working relationship between Eugene and the rest of the team
has been a pleasant one. | understand that he'll be leaving for Perth to study for o
his degree in Film and Video, and | would like to wish him well. Reppetl-helty Prauiy

Regards,
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Neil Orris
Operations Manager
Faber Image Pte Ltd
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